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Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Donna Downey 

8732 Owenton Road 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Nove 	 NED 
NOV 26 2014 

PUBLIC COMM SERVICE 
ISSION 

In reference to the Legal Notice of November 16, 2014 for Peaks Mill Water District the below 

listed customers would like to object to the price increase the water district listed. 

First of all, Peaks Mill Water District received at least two (2) price increases in 2013. 

Secondly, we have the highest water bills in Franklin County. We do not understand why the 

water district has to have at least ten (10) dollars more for 2,000 gallons a month then other water 

districts. Farmdale's water is less than $17 a month with the school tax added; North Shelby Water 

District is asking for a price increase, which if granted will make their 2,000 gallons only $17.96 without 

the school tax. It really is odd that we will have to pay $27 a month for 2,000 gallon without the 

additional school tax and other water districts pay much less. Plus, Peaks Mill Water District wants an 

additional $3.044 for the next 1,000 gallon. 

As consumers we know everything is rising except pay but there needs to be an end to the 

rising cost of water for the Peaks Mill Water District. Therefore, we hope that the Public Service 

Commission does NOT grant this latest request for a price increase or any other price increase until 

every other water district is paying at least close to what we pay. 

Thanking you in advance for your assistance and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Downey 

Irene Tracy Estate 

Sharon Tracy 

David Taylor 

Larry Perkins 

Mark Miller 

Rex Miller 

Tammy Broyles 

cc: Peaks Mill Water District 
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